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NOMINATIONS ABOUT TO CLOSE

You will be aware that a by-election will be held "to fill one extraordinary
vacancy on the Tawa Community Board”.

Nominations close at 12 noon tomorrow, Thursday 11 March.

Copies of the nomination form and the candidate guide are available

at https://wellington.govt.nz/your-council/elections/2021-tawa-community-
board-by-election and from Mervyn Kemp Library (Tawa), Te Awe Library, and
Arapaki Manners Library.

Delivery of voting papers will start on 15 April, with voting closing at 12 noon on
7 May.

MANAAKI NIGHT AT TAWA COLLEGE

Manaaki night is taking place at Tawa College tomorrow, Thursday March 11th.
It's a very important Health and Wellbeing evening for all the community (above
age 12) and will feature a number of quality speakers.

For more information see https://www.manaakinight.nz/

Mind, Health & Wellbeing
Community Expo
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Speakers, information booths, food & coffee
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DELIVERY OF RECYCLING BAGS

We have been made aware that delivery of Council recycling bags this year will
be later than scheduled. These are usually sent out from April each year.

Because there has been a delay at the supply end, these bags are not likely to
be available before late May or early June 2021.

For further information see https://wellington.govt.nz/rubbish-recycling-and-
waste/bins-bags-crates-and-skips/recycling-bags
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FEEDBACK RECEIVED

In the March newsletter last week we ran an article supplied by Alison Bayly
which was entitled "School Photos”. It referred to the days of the old school
photographs (back in the 1950s and 60s).

In response to that, we received the following from a reader: “I loved Alison'’s
articles especially about the school photos. | went to school in Invercargill in the
1960s too - same photographer!! same instructions (| was one of the tallest so
always put in the middle of the first standing row which emphasised my
height!), same looking photos. Also | put the names of everyone on the back of
the photos! Very interesting.”

It's good to get feedback!
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